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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 1790 strikes language prohibiting a person whose driving privileges were suspended in 

another country from being issued a driver license by Service Oklahoma. The measure also 

requires Service Oklahoma to provide clear and convincing evidence that a person cannot 

physically operate a vehicle. The measure authorizes applicants for a license to provide a 

medical self-certification that they are able to drive instead of medical information determined 

by the Service.  
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